Green Oaks Golf Club

November 25, 2005

From the Manager's Desk

...

Happy Holiday: We are now officially into the holiday season. Hope everyone had a great Thanksgiving. Christmas and New Years are just around the corner. Although we have a limited number of items in the Pro Shop, we will have a per-Christmas sale on certain items. Come in and take a look,

New Year's Eve Party: We are planning a party to get the New Year off to a good start. DJ KOOL Kl-eve will provide the music and we're asking members to bring a dish. There will be a nominal charge of \$5 for members and guests. Fliers and sign up sheets will be out shortly.

Steak Nights: December 1 st and 15th. Bring a steak and join in the fellowship.

New Member: We had one new member this month. Please welcome Ernest Minor to Green Oaks.

Sam

From the Superintendent:

We are starting to get frosty mornings and I'm asking all players to wait until the frost is gone before getting one the course, Check with the Pro Shop on frosty mornings before teeing off. I am also asking players not to "practice" on the course. Some players are hitting a number of balls into the greens. Not only does this leave a divot on the fairway for each extra shot, but it also leaves extra ball marks on the greens. Often, the extra ball marks are not repaired.

I want to say a big thank you to all the volunteers who came out on the recent workdays. You filled in hundreds of divot holes and picked up tons of limbs. This will really help the course and fairways look good in the spring.

Some members have voices and interest in gathering up pine needles for their personal use. You are welcome to them. Just check with me first.

I have set up temporary tee boxes on the par threes. We'll put them back in play shortly.

Wayne

The members of the Board of Directors wish each and every member

and their families, a happy and joyous Holiday season. We have had another good year here at Green Oaks and are looking forward to an even better year to come. Be Safe...